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The MSC process for independently re-assessing the commercial salmon fisheries in 
Alaska is being extended.  The assessment is being extended to allow for the time that 
was necessary to collect and evaluate additional information and still complete the 
necessary process required under the MSC program.  
 
This time extension will continue through 31 October 2007.  The new timeline chosen is 
to allow for all processes to be completed without interruption to commercial activities.  
Although the timeline extends through the 2007 salmon season, SCS will endeavour with 
all effort to complete the assessment process prior to the season. 
 
 
All inquiries to: 
 
Chet Chaffee, Manager, Marine Fisheries Certification Program 
Scientific Certification Systems, Inc. 
Phone:  650-969-1366 (USA) 
chaffe3@attglobal.net 
 
Or 
 
Denby Lloyd, Director of Commercial Fisheries 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
Phone: 907-465-4120 
denby_lloyd@fishgame.state.ak.us 
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